
 

 

 
 
Ref: RWI/Recworkshop/LW 
 
 
 
Date: 8th October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Phonics Workshop, designed specifically for parents 
of children in Reception. This informative workshop will take place on Friday 18th October at 
2.25pm. Parents should arrive at the Library doors at 2.20pm. Refreshments will be provided. 
 
The Phonics workshop will be taken by Mrs Watkins (Phonics Lead) and will provide an overview on 
how we teach reading through the Read Write Inc (RWI) phonics programme. She will also offer 
practical ways in which you can support your child’s phonics practice at home.  
 
This will be an excellent opportunity to understand the expectations we have for children working in 
Reception and how these early literacy skills are developed 
 
There will be a dedicated time for you to ask any questions you might have regarding the teaching of 
reading in our school. We believe that by working together, we can give your child the best possible 
start on their reading journey. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many as you as possible at the workshop. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 

 


